

IOSC Conference Call Notes – 1/4/22

Attendees: Patrick Morgan, Darren O’Loughlin, Deon Berner, Mike Black, Troy Phelps, Deb Fleming, Eric Fransted, Chase Maness, Kyle West, Dave Vining, Marty Adell

1. CRWB IPD Update-

A list of SME’s was forwarded on to work with the contractor. Meeting within the next few weeks to determine path forward on development. 14 volunteers for SME, 8 were chosen.

2. Business Rules for IOSC

Draft was sent to IOSC for review. Please send all comments to Patrick by 1/30/22. Plan to review and approve at the February meeting. Mike Black had a few comments about the draft, Deb Fleming will send her comments by email.

3. Dec 13 discussion on electronic Incident Check-In Update

Dave Vining & Leander Realbird on virtual meeting to help with. Dave stated this this was a “kickoff” type meeting and will continue with group. Discussion was that group is trying to standardize information between IMT’s, determine what information is critical to be in the form, what is the best format, and working to find some sort of standard for this season.

4. NWCG Glossary & Data Standards Request

Request for 2 people to serve as a lead for our subcommittee on this. Decided to leave as the committee chair & vice chair to serve as primary contacts. Deb Fleming stated the need for this is that the database where all this is housed is changing and need to put contacts in there for it.

5. Bin Items

- Deb Fleming- Term “False Alarm” was formerly assigned to IOSC but not currently. Request was made to see if it should remain. Email forwarded to IOSC for comment.
- Mike Black mentioned a potential need for 2 folks to assist with a review for a FEMA course. More to come on this.
- Marty Adell- Ops IPD meeting next week. Might be in a place to move forward and deliver that product but will discuss.

Chair will transition at the February meeting to the BIA Rep- Troy Phelps. Vice Chair position will transfer to one of the NPS Reps.